
The messenger  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081   Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

May 7, 2017 – May 13, 2017 

Sunday (5/14)   Mother’s Day 

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Sunday School 

 10:15 am  Youth Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Adult Bible Study  

   Forward Deadline 

Monday (5/15)   

  6:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting 

Tuesday (5/16)   

  8:30 am  Quilter’s Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

Wednesday (5/17)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

  9:00 am  Pantry Sort & Store 

 11:30 am  R & R Luncheon 

  

 

Pastor is out of office for Professional Church Workers Conference                                                         

from Tuesday through Thursday.  

  

Thursday (5/18)   

  7:30 am  TOPS 

  5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal 

  6:30 pm  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

Friday (5/19)   

  8:00 am  Pantry Workers 

  9:30 am  Food Pantry 

Saturday (5/20) 

   

Sunday (5/21)    

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Adult Bible Study  

 10:15 am  Congregational Fund Meeting 

  4:30 pm  Congregational Dinner 

  

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, May 11, 2017 

Sunday, May 14, 2017 

Fifth Sunday of Easter 

The altar flowers this week are provided by                             

Pastor & Kathy Matz                                                    

in honor and celebration of their                                        

27th Wedding Anniversary.                                                                                                    

 Attendance  Offering Budget % Met 
Variance 
Amount 

Weekly 124 $4,010.00 $4,898.00 81.87 ($888.00) 

Year to Date 2608 $73,999.71 $83,266.00 88.87 ($9,266.29) 

Financial Information for the week of 4/23/17 

General Fund  



Please make sure you use the calendar on 

the wall by the office to mark your meetings 

and events in order for them to appear in the            

Forward and Messenger.  

Scrip Cards are now being sold by the office. Cards 

on hand are:  

BP   Cousin’s Subs                         
Festival   Kwik Trip                                  
Marcus Theatre  Menards                           
Piggly Wiggly  Pizza Ranch                              
Roundy’s  Subway                                
Texas Roadhouse  Walmart 

Congregation Night will be 

held on May 21st at             

Klemme’s Wagon Wheel.      

Today is the last day you 

can purchase tickets. See 

Tom Kroll, Dan Drossel, 

Dave Hilpertshauser, Jim 

Meyer or the church office.  

We will be collecting a door offering on the first 

Sunday in June to help defray the cost of                  

resurfacing the parking lot.  

Zion Covenant Church is taking a bus trip 

to see the Ark Encounter and the Creation 

Museum June 19 - June 22.  We still have 

openings for 15 to 20 people.  If anyone is 

interested in going with us, they should 

stop in and see Shelly Harms for prices and 

more information at: Discovery Coach,  

1139 Pennsylvania Ave, Sheboygan, WI 

53081 Phone: (920) 459-2960 

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation EVERY Sunday.                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Present a copy of your 

church bulletin to your server and Texas                 

Roadhouse will donate 10% of your total food 

purchase back to your church! 

If you are interested in  

learning about our wonderful 

sayings on the church sign 

out front and would like to 

take over changing the sign 

please contact the church 

office.  

 

 

 

St Mark Retirees & Friends 

May R & R luncheon is on Wednesday,           

May 17th  at 11:30am at the Sheboygan Yacht 

Club. For reservations call Lorena Tislau              

(467-9118) or Joyce Hewitt (452-1131). 

Seniors and guests are welcome!  

Daughter’s are having their Spring Luncheon 
on May 24th at 11:30am at Sprecher’s           
Restaurant. All ladies are invited. RSVP to 
Par Frick at 452-1974.  

Please notify the church office of any 
church members who will be           
graduating from High School or           
College. Graduates, please 
plan to attend church on 
Sunday, June 4th with your 
cap and gown. There will 
be a special reception for 
our 2017 graduates                 
following the service.  

We are looking for volunteers to help mow the 
lawn on Thursday’s at 9:00am. If it rains on       
Thursday we will mow on Friday at the same time. 
If you can volunteer 
come on any Thursday.  

A very special thank you to those who helped 

clean our church on April 29th. They                  

included: Dave & Ann Hilpertshauser, Lyle & 

Vicki Schultz, Stacey, Benjamin & Zachary 

Falkenberg, John & Julie Bueter, Joe & Kelly 

Irwin, Gary Leonhardt and Rob Sass.   

APPRECIATION NIGHT! 

With YOUR kindness and support, Rainbow Kids, 

Inc. has been able to provide HOPE to families in 

Sheboygan County for 30 years! 

Please join us on Tuesday, May 16th to meet our 

staff and board members, learn about the             

services we provide, and NEW developments! 

The Reinl Center: 824 Superior Ave., Sheboygan, 

WI 53081 6:00-7:30pm (with a short meeting to 

recap our year from 7:15-7:30) 

RSVP: (920)452-2838, email:                                              

rainbowkids@excel.net 

We still need a volunteer to drive the van on the 

3rd Sunday of the month. If you are interested or 

have any questions please contact Tom Kroll or the 

church office.  

Summer Sermon Series 
Beginning June 18th (and preceding Thursdays) 
Pastor will be doing his sermons based on the 
book The Story. We will be covering one chapter 
every week starting with chapter 12 and going 
through Jesus’ second coming. If you would like 
you can read a chapter the week prior to the        
service. 

Congregational Meeting 

Sunday, June 4th we will cover updates from            

various boards and church goals. 

Chaplaincy Ministry for Health Care Centers 

Calling all bakers! The Chaplaincy Ministry needs 

YOU! Every year the Chaplaincy Ministry has Brat 

Fry fundraisers at the Piggly Wiggly in Plymouth. 

Along with that, we also have had great success 

with joining those with a BAKE SALE. Pastor Tom 

is asking our church to help with this. We have 

been asked to help with the July 22nd Brat Fry. If 

you wish to bake please contact Tammie Taylor 

at 395-2552 no later than 1 week before the 

Brat Fry. Please have your items individually 

wrapped and unpriced.  
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